
Unused Halloween Candy
For students who wish to donate any unused, unopened leftover Halloween candy & treats

please bring them to room 32 on Wednesday, Thursday or Friday. The candy will be used for
future projects to help support special organizations who need snacks.

Questions - see Dr. Cooper

SGA 
There will be an SGA meeting this Thursday, November 2, 2023, all are invited to attend. 

The meeting will be held in the All Purpose Room. The Agenda for this meeting is posted on
the SGA Bulletin Board in the All Purpose Room.Campaigns for Grade Level
Representatives starts today! The Election will be held on November 7, 2023.

Library News
The library will be closed today, Wednesday, November 1st due to Picture Retakes. Please

do not send students down during WIN unless it is to print or get a book. THANK YOU.

Cross Country
Please return your CLEAN JERSEY to Mrs. Boni or Mrs. Bardy. Thank you!

Boys Soccer
The Boy’s Soccer Team-Tennis Soccer Tournament took place on Monday. Daniel Abreu
and Jake Castagna were the 2023 Champions after a tough match vs. many other strong

teams! All Boy’s Please return your uniforms to Sr. Vaglio as soon as possible. I have
received some already, but need the rest as soon as possible!
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 November 1st, 2023
B Day 

 Upcoming events: 

Things to Know

Today is 
National Calzone Day

11/1       Picture Retakes
11/6      Last Day of 1st Marking Period
11/6-8   Half Days/ Parent Conferences 
11/9-10  Schools Closed - NJEA Conv.


